
Stormwater Drainage Concern

Request Summary
Reference Id: 2024-106738

Tracking Number: 2024-106738.MAO

Received: 20-Dec-2024 07:53:40

Priority: Urgent

Status: Inactive

Stage: Completed

Address: 1 Charlesworth Street MCCRAE   VICTORIA  3938

Detail: Caller Reporting A Large Amount Of Groundwater Streaming Out Of The Road At
This Location.  Caller Reports South East Water Have Attended And Confirmed It
Isn't A Burst Main.  Caller Advises It Is A Danger To Residents And Public, As This
May Be Unstable Ground, And This Is The Only Passage Out For Some Residents.

Categorisation
Request Type Environment Management

Request Category Flood and Stormwater Management

Request Sub Category Stormwater Drainage Concern

Stage Updates
Date Completed Stage

31-Dec-2024 Completed

20-Dec-2024 Awaiting Inspection

20-Dec-2024 New Request

Resolution
Date Resolved Resolution  Resolution Details

31-Dec-2024 10:59:48 Resolved by Contractor Roads Corridor Team
attended 1 Charlesworth
St McCrae on 20th
December & made area
safe. No Shire assets at
location.  South East
Water has been
contacted via phone for
re-inspection of pipes.
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